
 

Sunday, September 20th – The Armour of God: Keep on Praying! 
 

Hey Kids, 

Today we’re celebrating the end of Term 3. We know that it hasn’t been the term we thought it 

would be, but even in the crazy, we can still trust God.  

As we finish our bible verse for the term, the last thing that it says is “always keep on praying for all 

the saints”. Two things that we can learn from this:  

1. We can always pray to God. In fact, God wants us to pray to Him – no matter what is 

happening. He wants us to pray when we’re happy, and when we’re sad, when we’re angry, 

or when we are scared – no matter what is happening, God wants us to always keep on 

praying. 

 

2. When we pray to God, we can tell Him anything. We can tell Him about our day, or how 

we’re feeling, but the Bible says we should also pray for ‘all the saints’. This means, we 

should pray for other people as well. We can pray for our friends and our family, for our 

friends at Kids Club, and for those who help us and teach us.  

At Kids Club, we pray for each of you every week! That you would continue to grow up to be the 

young men and women that God has made you to be.  

Across the week, some of you brought in your crafts for us to see, so you can check them out below.  

       

Have an amazing holidays, and stay tuned for information about what’s happening next term!! 

Lots of love,  

The Kids Club Team 

Prayer Colouring Sheets - https://bit.ly/3kn8yi8 

 

https://bit.ly/3kn8yi8

